
PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES 

Throughout this season, we want to make sure you know all we plan to do as we 
begin coming alongside your family for The Weekend. Below you will find a list of 
precautions that will be in place as we commit to being safe, smart, and strategic.

·  Temps checks for students and volunteers before entering

·  Similar to Midweek and Sunday programming, we will place your student in a
   small group of their peers and leaders to travel with throughout The Weekend

·  Social distancing between groups

·  Masks required for volunteers except when on stage

·   Masks recommended for students when distancing isn’t possible

·  Clear communication with you in the event of a COVID-19 exposure

·   We plan to sanitize surfaces between services/during the event and offer 
    hand sanitizing stations
 
·  A streamlined check-in process, as contactless as possible

Expect more updates as we get closer to The Weekend, and if you have any ques-
tions regarding middle school, contact Rachel.frazier@sevierheights.org. If you 
have questions regarding high school, contact samantha.lane@sevierheights.org.


